
I urge a do not pass on HB 1532. Taxpayer contributions should 

go to institutions with oversight on how that money is spent—

ensuring the money is not used to discriminate. Private schools 

can refuse to provide an education if the student doesn’t meet 

their standards. Private schools can hire teachers with less 

qualifications. As a teacher, as a parent, and as a taxpayer I 

strongly disagree with providing public moneys for private 

schools.


